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The Connecticut Office of State Ethics (OSE) released an Audit Report today regarding the annual financial disclosure statements filed by public officials and senior state employees.  

Statements of Financial Interests (SFIs) for 2009 were due on May 1, 2010.  Filers completed their SFIs using a recently-updated online filing system or filed paper forms, which are on file at the Office of State Ethics.  In 2010, nearly 81% of filers used the new online filing system in comparison to 78.5% the previous year.  

The Audit Report, based on randomly-selected reports of 10% of required filers, revealed that the vast majority of required filers did so in a timely manner and fully disclosed the appropriate information.  Approximately 23% of audited forms, down from 30% last year, showed incomplete answers, and nearly 14% of the audited forms showed failure to adequately disclose the name of the person or entity that provided income to the filer or the filer’s spouse in 2009.

 

The full report is attached to this release and is also available on the OSE’s Web site, www.ct.gov/ethics.  Also available online is a list of the state agencies who achieved 100% compliance with the May 1 deadline.  The success of these agencies was due in large part to agency ethics liaisons.  By utilizing a newly-created online designated filer management system, liaisons were able to track compliance and notify filers in their agencies who had not yet filed as the May 1 deadline approached.

  

“As the audit notes, all of the adverse findings were at lower rates than those identified in the previous year’s audit,” said OSE Executive Director, Carol Carson.  “The duty to file financial disclosure statements is timely met by a great majority of required filers, providing the public with transparency and filers with an opportunity to review their financial relationships in order to avoid conflicts of interests.”
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